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Special American Business Internship Training (SABIT)

FOOD PACKAGING PROGRAM FOR PAKISTAN

US Department of Commerce has announced that the application for the Food
Packaging program for Pakistan is now available at www.trade.gov/sabit. The
deadline for applying to the program is Friday, August 29, 2014. The dates of the
program are October 25-November 8.

The ideal candidate will have 3 to 5 years’ experience in the food processing and
packaging industry. The program will focus on packaging, however, not processing
and will include a visit to Pack Expo International in Chicago
(http:/ / www.packexpointernational.com/). Candidates must speak English.

This is a competitive process. Only 18 participants will be selected. Please be clear in
your answers to the questions as this is how the selections for interviews will be made.

If there are questions, please direct them to tracy.rollins@trade.gov.
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